From: [ ]

To: suffolkcoastallocalplan

Cc:

Subject: Martlesham Neighbourhood Plan
Date: 09 March 2015 22:20:49

Dear Hilary,

We would like to register our preference that the area known as Seckford Heights, which
currently falls under both Woodbridge and Martlesham Neighbourhood plans, be included
in the Martlesham Neighbourhood plan.

We have been residents here for 15 years and strongly believe that being part of the
Martlesham Neighbourhood plan will best serve the interests and wishes of ourselves and
our neighbours in terms of any proposed developments in this area in future.

Yours sincerely

Jon & Alison Harris





